
 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                
 

Want more? 
Burnaby City Council meeting schedules, agendas, minutes and video recordings are available on the City’s website at 

Burnaby.ca/eagenda.  

 

March 11, 2024 
This is an overview of the City Council meeting for this date. For a full account, visit Burnaby.ca/eagenda 

 
» 6.1 Deer Lake Trail Loop - Connected Pathways 
City Council approved a project to build a new pedestrian bridge at Deer Lake Park. The new pedestrian bridge will be constructed at 

the northeast side of Deer Lake, connecting the boardwalk over the Deer Lake Brook so that walkers do not have to take a detour to 

Deer Lake Avenue. 

 

» 6.2 Mintara atop Burnaby Mountain - Outdoor Seating Expansion 
City Council approved the final design for a new outdoor seating expansion at Mintara restaurant on Burnaby Mountain. The new 

patio will be 2,000 sq. ft., fully enclosed with seats for up to 50 people. It will also feature a complete bar and barbecue section. 
 

» 6.3 Burnaby Housing Authority - Request to Revise Draft Articles of Incorporation 
City Council approved amendments to the Burnaby Housing Authority Articles of Incorporation to comply with the Community 

Charter, established by the province. The amendments will limit the Burnaby Housing Authority’s ability to invest surplus funds held 

in excess of operational requirements. The amendments, requested by the Ministry of Municipal Affairs, will not limit the BHA’s 

ability to invest in lands and buildings in Burnaby to deliver new non-market housing. 

 

» 6.4 CBBAHR Grant Request for Non-Market Housing Development at 3838 Hastings Street 
City Council directed staff to award a $3,054,700 grant to the S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Affordable Housing Society to build a new non-market 

housing development at the City-owned site at 3838 Hastings Street. The development will include a six-storey, mixed-use building 

comprising 161 non-market rental units with a mix of studio, one-, two and three-bedroom units, as well as a daycare facility. To 

date, the City has supported this project by providing land valued at $28 million, as well as the most recent capital grant of $3 

million. 

 

» 7.6 Public Safety Committee - RE: Nasal Naloxone Pilot Program Update 
City Council directed staff to expand the availability of nasal naloxone kits at recreation centres and libraries across Burnaby. Four 

additional City facilities will be equipped with nasal naloxone kits, and staff at these facilities will be provided with training to learn 

to identify an overdose and administer the nasal naloxone spray. A total of 12 recreation centres and libraries will now be equipped 

with nasal naloxone kits.  
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